Embassy of Pakistan

Beijing

***

No. Admn-2/8/2022(T-II)


                                                                  June 2, 2022

TENDER NOTICE

The Embassy of Pakistan Beijing invites proposals from reputed contractors / contracting firms for building a replica of a historical monument of Pakistan in a public park in Beijing, China. 

Interested contractors / contracting firms may send their technical and financial proposals in two separate sealed envelopes addressed to Head of Chancery, Embassy of Pakistan, Beijing latest by 20 June 2022 till 1000 hrs. The technical and financial bids/tenders will be opened on the same day at 1400 hrs in the office of the Head of Chancery in the presence of the bidders/their authorized representatives/agents.

Tender Document may be collected from the office of the Head of Chancery from June 3, 2022 from 1000 hrs to June 19, 2022 till 1600 hrs during office hours. For further details, please contact Head of Chancery Email at: Email hoc@pakbj.org 

